
 
Construction Notice November 7, 2017 

Expect disruption on Keary St. near Brunette Ave.  

What’s 
Happening 

The north lane of Keary Street near the intersection of 
Brunette Avenue will be closed 1 or 2 days a week 

  

Scope of 
Work/Area 

Affected 

Bird Construction has indicated part of the westbound (north) lane of Keary Street 
will be occupied by large concrete trucks likely from 7am to 8pm, one or two days a 
week (except Sundays and holidays) and likely until mid-2019. 

Flag persons will direct alternating lanes of traffic into the south lane of Keary Street 
in this area.   

The City is aware of this work and has issued appropriate permits.  
  

Impact to 
You 

Use caution as you turn right from Brunette Avenue onto Keary Street as this area 
may be more congested and vehicles may be backed up, both on Brunette Street and Keary 
Street. Alternatively, use East Columbia Street to access Keary Street and the parkade and to 
avoid some of the congestion. 

The Health Care Centre parkade will still be open.  

Obey all construction flag persons. They are there for your safety and protection.  

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience, and thank you for your patience. Bird 
Construction will endeavour to minimize the impact of noise, dust, and disruption. 

  

Questions Email Reema.Prihar@fraserhealth.ca with questions. 
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